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OUELLET CONDENNS JERUSALEM BUS BOMBING

Foreign Affairs Minister André Ouellet strongly condemned today’s
terrorist attack that killed at least four people and injured
scores of others in Jerusalem.

"Canadians are outraged by this act of cowardice against innocent
people," said Mr. Ouellet. "We are shocked by the complete lack
of respect for human life of the perpetrators of this crime."

The Minister extended his deepest sympathy to the victims and
their families. He noted that Canada strongly supports the
Israeli government’s determination not to allow the enemies of
peace to disrupt the Middle East peace process.
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For further information, media representatives may contact:

Media Relations Office
Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade
(613) 995-1874
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